
Conflict-of-interest statement  

The authors have declared that no competing interests exist. There is no conflict of interest 

associated with any of the senior author or other coauthors contributed their efforts in this 

manuscript. 

 

Correspondence to:  Li Zuo M.D. Ph.D. Professor of Internal Medicine 

Director, Department of Nephrology, Unit 10C in Ward Building 11 

Xizhimennan Street, Xicheng District Beijing, 100044 China 

Telephone: +86-10-88324008 

Fax: +86-10-66181900 

 


